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DIV5SlON

THE AMERICAN SHIP BUILDING COMPANY

NEADQUARTERS 400 COLORADO AVENUE « LORAIN, OHIO 44052
216/288-1234 . TELEX 980-335 « CABLE ADDRESS: "AMERSHIP"

Mr., Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Transportation Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
Washington, D.C. 20555

Ref: Your letter FCTR:RHO, 71-0007 dated March 21, 1979

Dear Mr, MacDonald:

As requested in your letter, I am enclosing seven (7)
copies of revised Q.A. Program covering the requirements
of 10-CFrR-71,51 Appendix "E".

Very truly yours,

AMSHIP DIVISION OF
THE AMERICAN SHIP BUILDING CO.

hn R. Mértﬁ'

iation Ssafety Officer

JRM/ema

Enc: (7) Q.A. (10-CFR-71,.51) Rev., Date 8/15/79
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LORAIN YARD + 400 COLORADO AVENUE + LORAIN, OH!O 44082 +« 218/288.1234
> \ TOLEDO YARD + 2248 FRONT STREET + TOLEDO OMIC 43602 + 419/691.2478
CNICAGO YARD + 1O1ST STREETACALUMET RIVER « CHICAGO,ILLINC!IS 806817 + 312/734-2000



